
Alabama Christian Radio, Inc. 
908 Opelika Rd. 

Auburn, Alabama 36830 
(334) 821-0744 

or fax 
(334) 821-4031 

 
 
May 5, 2011 
 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
RE: BMPED-20080611ABC Cancel Request 
 
Dear Secretary, 
 
Please cancel the Construction Permit BMPED-20080611ABC for Lincoln, AL Facility ID 
171649. This construction permit is being canceled due to the time constraint to raise funds by 
the expiration date of 06/02/2011.     
 
Should there be any questions regarding this matter, Please contact the undersigned. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
By:________________________ 
Jimmy Jarrell, President 
Alabama Christian Radio, Inc. 
 
 
 
DAL/amh 


